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CAUTION:External email.

It is just so very sad that the legislature continues to ignore an annual C0LA for its few existing Plan 1 TRS
members. Most of us are now in our 70’s and 80’s. With every passing year, our pensions keep losing serious
spending value for us as our medical and living expenses keep going up. We certainly have appreciated the two one
time colas, but it is time to be fair and make it annual so we can keep up. Please show us that we are still valuable
for the years of service we put in.
Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,
Kay Chabot
PO Box 224
Long Beach, WA  98631
Retired 2003

Kay Chabot
Sent from my I phone
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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